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COMMUNICATION WITH STAFF, PARENTS AND COMMUNITY 
 
The Board recognizes the importance of communication with staff, parents and 
the community it serves.  It also recognizes that the residents and taxpayers of 
Douglas County have a genuine interest in the operations and program of the 
District.  Accordingly, the Board will periodically seek, and always welcomes, input 
from staff, parents and community members. 
 
Representatives of the local press media are an important link in the 
communications chain between school and community.  The maintenance of good 
working relationships with news media is essential to meeting those objectives of 
the public information program. 
 
The release of publications, photographs, and the like depicting the 
accomplishments of the students and staff of the District may be approved at the 
discretion of the Administration. 
 
 

See Administrative Regulation related to this Policy 
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